
Area Budget Evaluation noted – Request to Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance. 
 
3 There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding details of projects selected to complete an Evaluation Report,  
 
(1) advising that projects funded through the area budget were required to 

comply with the Council’s Standard Conditions of Funding which stated that 
organisations must comply in full with evaluation requirements; and 
 

(2) detailing, at Appendix 1 of the report, information on 10% of projects funded 
during 2024/25, which had been selected to complete an Evaluation Report. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted  

 
(i) the report; and 
 
(ii) that any organisation who had failed to return the evaluation report 

would not be considered for future funding; and 
 

(b) Bailie Raja requested further information on some of the projects to confirm 
the benefit to the community following the allocated funding. 

 
 


